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“There
ought to be

a law”

Have you ever thought, “There ought to be a 
law”? If so, here’s your chance to submit an 
idea that might just become law.

Many of our current laws originated 
from ideas expressed by private citizens. 
The legislative process contains many 
safeguards to ensure that new laws will serve 
the best interests of the people of our state.

Please take advantage of this opportunity by 
filling out the form on the other side of this 
card and mailing it to me. I look forward to 
hearing from you.

Assemblyman
Edward A. Flood



Name:

Street:

City:

State:	 Zip:

Phone:

Email:

There ought to be a law:

Send your idea to:

Assemblyman  
Edward A. Flood

149 Main Street
East Setauket, New York 11733

631-751-3094
Room 428 

Legislative Office Building
Albany, New York 12248

518-455-3600
floode@nyassembly.gov

SCAN HERE


